
                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

MALDEN CITY COUNCIL 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
In accordance with the requirements of Chapter 166 of the General Laws, you are hereby notified 
that the Malden City Council will hold public hearing at 7:05 P.M. on Tuesday, October 19, 2021 in 
the Council Chambers at 215 Pleasant Street, Malden, MA on the “Redistricting of Wards and 
Precincts” in Malden” based on the 2020 Federal Census. 

 
Maps are available for public review in the City Clerk’s Office, 2nd Floor, 215 Pleasant Street, 
Malden, MA. 
 
Members of the public who wish to attend virtually and participate remotely may do so 
using the following information: 
 
Please click the link below to join the webinar: 
https://cityofmalden.zoom.us/j/97234203650?pwd=anBwQ09XeW90b21Mcm1uL29MbVB4UT09 
Passcode: 741339 
Or One tap mobile:  
US: +16465189805,,97234203650#,,,,*741339#   
       +19294362866,,97234203650#,,,,*741339#  
Or Telephone: 
Dial (for higher quality, dial a number based on your current location): 
US: +1 646 518 9805   
       +1 929 436 2866  
Webinar ID: 972 3420 3650 
Passcode: 741339 
International numbers available: https://cityofmalden.zoom.us/u/aAvtgLcqy 
 
If you would like to request a reasonable accommodation, please contact Maria  
Luise, ADA Compliance Coordinator at mluise@cityofmalden.org  
or 781-397-7000, Ext 2005.  
 
 
 
 
By:  Gregory Lucey, City Clerk 
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